
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

March 3, 2020 
Delegations 

 

 
Public Hearings 
 
 
 
Bylaw 1048-18 1st 
Reading 
 

 

There were two delegations at Council meeting. The 
RCMP Sergeant provided the 3rd quarter report from 2019. 
The Ag Society discussed plans for its upcoming Tractor 
Pull.  

Council held two public hearings. The first hearing was 
for amendments to the Intermunicipal Development 
Plan, Bylaw 1085-20; the second hearing was for bylaw 
1088-20, Re-designation of Land.   

Council passed 1st Reading of the amended Procedure 
Bylaw. Three proposed changes to the Bylaw concern 
how the minutes are taken, and provisions for making 
motions in Committee of the Whole and meeting 
attendance via electronic communications.  

This was a busy council meeting and Council discussed a lot more that the above 
highlights. For more information on either of the above, or on other items discussed at 
the meeting, please view the March 3 Agenda Package on the town website, or call the 
town office at  town office at 403 752 3322. 
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